
NON-DISPARAGEMENT POLICY 

 

Positive Representation of the College to Students 

 

The College values your views on ways to improve all of the services we provide to our students.  Our open door 

policy is designed to provide a means to share your ideas and views with us.  The quality of the experience and 

education students obtain here is powerfully influenced by the attitude of instructors and other employees.  If you 

are positive and confident, and speak well of the quality of the education, curricula, instruction, facilities, and 

administration, our students will also be positive and confident.  If, on the other hand, students are exposed to 

criticism by employees, however well intentioned, about the quality of the education, curricula, instruction, facilities, 

or administration, their confidence and their education may be impaired. 

 

For these reasons, we expect all employees to voice concerns and constructive criticism solely to management, and 

never, under any circumstances, express views to students critical of the education, curricula, instruction, facilities, or 

administration of the College.  Violation of this rule will result in disciplinary action, which may include immediate 

termination. 

 


